
MGA Member Meeting Nov 1, 2018   

President Jack Nederostek called the Meeting to order and the following items were discussed 

Golfer of the year Award 

The golfer of the year award for this past season was presented to Mike Carney. The golfer 

of the year is the MGA member winning the most money during the season.   

       Hole in One Award 

Jim Sevcik had a hole in one on number 7 today and was given the hole in one payout. 

John Terrell Award  

The John Terrell award was presented to 4 MGA members for their Service to the MGA. 

Martin Lamey, Lee Pereksta, Pat Garrigan, and Tony Delmonte were presented with this 

award during the luncheon. 

Cypress Head news 

Bob Duquette told the group that during play there should be no more than 2 holes 

between groups during play. He said that we should move along during play and should be 

playing ‘ready golf’. Bob also noted that in each group, those using Cypress Head carts 

should double up if the group happens to have 2 carts with single golfers in each Cypress 

Head cart. 

From the Floor 

Bob Aguzzi asked for the floor and stated he did not enjoy golfing with other than white tee 

players. He asked for a show of hands of white tee players that agreed that white tee 

players should only golf with white tee players. After a quick show of hands, he stated that 

his proposal was accepted and gave back the floor.  

Rules committee news 

Bill Schell said that the new USGA rules we will be following next year will be posted on the 

bulletin board. He also noted that if anyone paid their $6.00 tournament fee last week they 

should and have been given a credit for that this week (or in the future) due to last week 

being a rain out.  

Other 

Fourteen 50/50 winners for $20.00 were drawn during the meeting. 

Dennis Knox read the winners of the November 1 tournament. 

Jack adjourned the meeting. 

Respectively submitted: Lee Pereksta, MGA Secretary 

 


